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Hi everyone, just wanted to stay in touch with a short newsletter. I have just returned from 

working with the Mayan Indians in the mountains of Guatemala. 

 

The team from the Dallas, Texas area was made up of  21 team members. We had a wonderful 

week traveling into the mountains each day making our way to Mayan villages. The first day of 

our efforts, the roads were blocked with Government protest and it looked as if we  

were going to get started with a slow start. But, our Lord truly revealed His plan as we began 

walking up and down the streets, making our way into crowded buses that were also stopped. 

There must have been over 100 - 150 people on these buses. We simply passed out the 

salvation bracelets and began sharing the Gospel. It was amazing what the Lord was doing. We 

did end up getting to the village late in the evening. The village was full of children and their 

parents that had been waiting for us all day. We were able to wash feet and share the Gospel 

with over 500 people that first day. It was a different day for Happy Feet, but it was a great day 

for the team and the Lord. The rest of the week, we were hampered with landslides throughout 

the mountains, but the Lord always got us through to the villages. The Mayan children are 

beautiful children, and their parents are truly ready to hear the Gospel. 

 

We traveled each day back and forth to villages, so the week seemed to pass by quickly.  

The missionary and his wife did a great job as they had prepared and were ready to face each 

morning with the work our Lord had sent us there to do. In all respects, the week was one that I 

will always remember. 

 

Please be in prayer for me as I will be right back out in three weeks taking a team from the 

Sacramento, California area to Honduras to work with the Lena Indians in the remote 

mountains of Honduras. 

 



Thank you all for allowing me and counting me trustworthy to do this wonderful work. Mary 

and I are forever grateful that each of you participate in Happy Feet in so many ways and allow 

us to go on your behalf to tell the world Jesus Saves. 

 

God bless and remember, tell someone about Jesus Today !!! 

 

Bill C. 
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